
 
 
 
 
January 28, 2021 
 
 
Re: Legal Services Change 
 
 
Dear Participants: 
 
 
This is to advise you that the Trustees of the Local 282 Legal Services Plan (the “Plan”) have chosen to 
retain a new law firm, Trivella & Forte, LLP (“Trivella”) to provide representation to those of you who 
utilize the Plan for legal representation in your personal matters that are covered by the Plan.  Trivella has 
a long-standing relationship with the Local 282 Trust Funds, and has substantial prior experience in 
providing representation to union members under legal services plans in the building trades and in other 
industries.  The transition to Trivella will be effective as of February 1, 2021.  Trivella can be reached at 
(914) 949-9075. 

The Trustees have made the decision to retain Trivella because they believe that it is in the best interests 
of those of you who are eligible to receive benefits under the Plan.  Trivella will be opening a new office 
on Long Island and in close vicinity to the union hall, and will also continue to operate out of their 
principal office in Westchester.   

We understand that some of you have pending matters with the law firm of Vande Stouwe, Mueller & 
Endler, LLP, which is the law firm that Trivella is replacing.  You should contact Vande Stouwe, Mueller 
& Endler if you have any questions about the status of any pending matters.  We anticipate that, absent 
special circumstances, pending matters will be transferred to Trivella in the next month or so.   

Please do not hesitate to contact our office if you have any questions about the Plan and the changes 
described above. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
Mario Bulding 
Fund Administrator 
 
 

 


